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Open drug use has been a disaster for Oregon. Freedom requires responsibility. 

Unfortunately hard drugs destroy personal responsibility. Therefore, we must remove 

hard drugs from  public access in as strong a way as possible. Oregon must be 

cleaned up and made safe for our citizens. We cannot have rampant drug use in our 

state. It's literally killing our citizens and destroying lives and families. Treatment has 

to be mandated for hard drug users or else leave the state or go to prison. Those 

should be the options.  


